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Preventing COVID-19 infection – Please Remember the Rules 

We are aware of incidents whereby people have attended work during the time at which a 

member of their household began to display symptoms of COVID-19. 

PLEASE REMEMBER, you must not attend work, or travel anywhere if you or any member 

of your household develop COVID-19 symptoms.  Stay at home and contact the NHS via 

their website above. 

We refer you to our previous guidance:- 

Anyone who meets one of the following criteria should not come to site: 

▪ Has a high temperature, a new persistent cough or a loss of taste or smell (anosmia) - 

follow the guidance on self-isolation 

▪ Is a vulnerable person (by virtue of their age, underlying health condition, clinical 

condition, has had a letter from the government confirming that they fall into a vulnerable 

category or are pregnant) 

If you are living with someone who is: 

▪ In self-isolation or 

▪ Is classed as an extremely vulnerable person, or 

▪ Is classed as a vulnerable person, or 

• Showing Covid-19 symptoms 

Please follow the government guidance regarding when not to attend work which can be 

found here:- 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/working-safely-during-coronavirus-covid-19/construction-and-other-outdoor-

work#outdoors-2-2 

It is essential that we all follow this guidance to the letter to prevent the spread of COVID-

19 and save lives.  Thank you for your ongoing co-operation. 

If you, or anyone in your household  have any of the COVID-19 symptoms, please do not attend work.  Stay at home and 

contact the NHS via their web site https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

Do not visit your GP, pharmacy or hospital  
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